

Thank you to: LLUHEC Residents

Dear LLUHEC Residents and Fellows, Seeing you all step up this past year during the Pandemic reminded me how fortunate I am to get to work with Residents every day! You ARE ALL an inspiration and without your hard work, dedication, and grit, Loma Linda University Health would not be the same. From the bottom of my heart, I thank each and every one of you for what you do, day in and day out. Happy Thank a Resident Day

From: Justin Kerstetter, Graduate Medical Education Office





Thank you to: PATHOLOGY RESIDENTS

We are so proud of all of your hard work, dedication to service and your enthusiasm. You all make practicing at LLUH a delight!

From: Anwar Sultana Raza, MD, Pathology





Thank you to: PATHOLOGY RESIDENTS

My Dearest Pathology Residents, Who would have thought when we did Thank a Resident Day a year ago, 2020 would have turned out the way it did. What a year, huh?!?!? But as I write this, it looks like we may finally be turning our back on the COVID-19 pandemic and hopefully a sense of normalcy will arrive shortly. But instead of dwelling on the past year, I want you all to know how grateful I am to be able to work with you all each and every day! Each and every one of you are special and bring valuable talents and abilities to our program. You have been amazingly gritty during COVID and it has not gone without notice. Your dedication to each other, this institution, and your patients is apparent. From the bottom of my heart, thank you all VERY MUCH! Here's to a great 2021! Happy Thank A Resident Day! Dr. K

From: Justin Kerstetter, Pathology and Laboratory Medicine

